
Randolph Southern School Corporation would like 
to announce that our school will be participating in 
the Summer Lunch Program. 

 

Anyone 18 and under may eat for FREE. Adults may 
eat at a cost of $3.50 and may have carry out. 
Persons 18 and under must eat on site. 

 

We will be serving in RSHS cafeteria Monday thru 
Friday 11:00 am to 12:30 pm June 5th thru July 21st 
2017 with no service on July 3rd and 4th . We will 
also be serving on Tuesday and Thursday from 
12:00 pm to 12:30 pm at the town Library June 6th 
thru July 20th 2017 with no service on July 4th. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.   


